
October 8, 1994 Village Meadows #10C 
100 Graham Road 
Ithaca, NY 14850 

Mr. H. Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for writing Case Opened. We who are interested in 
learning the truth behind the assassination of President Kennedy 
owe you a great debt of gratitude for exposing Gerald Posner's 
dishonesty. I look forward to reading Never Again!, and hope 
that it will be on the bookshelves very soon. 

I wish to read your previous books and have them in my collection 
for reference purposes - please send me your pricelist. At 
this time I doubt if I can afford to purchase them all, so I 
would first like to have those with coverage -of the so-called 
sniper's nest. I am researching an article for the Fourth Decade 
to expose the gross inaccuracies in the illustration on p. 475 
of Case Closed. 

I wish you better health and many more years of productivity. 
We need you! 

With best wishes and kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Allan R.J. Eaglesham 
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